
CONSERVATION BOARD                    MAY 23, 2022 

 

MEMBERS: 

 

Kim Boyd, Chairman 

Paul Dureus 

Karen Ford (absent) 

 

The meeting began at 7:00 PM. 

 

MINUTES: 

 

Ms. Boyd made a motion to approve the April 25, 2022 minutes, seconded by Mr. Dureus. 

 

RESIGNATION: 

 

Mr. Pat Murphy has given his resignation from the Conservation Board.  The Conservation 

members thank him for his service. 

 

PLANNING BOARD APPLICATION: 

 

The Conservation members reviewed the following Planning Board applications. 

 

A. David Capps, 768 Hook Road, application for a one acre, single family home with 

attached barn. A septic system will be put in. 

 

The Conservation members had “no comment”. 

 

B. Joy Pechler, 452 Bowerman Road. Dividing an 8.502 acre parcel. 

 

The Conservation members had “no comment”. 

 

C. Hathaway Corners, Phase II B, consisting of 88 apartments. 

 

The Conservation members liked the landscaping design. 

 

The Conservation members discussed their ideas for the Hickory Rise drumlin signs. 

 

The next meeting will be held on June 27, 2022 at 7:00 PM 

 

Mr. Dureus made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:30, seconded by Ms. Boyd. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


